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1. READ Act Update: Staff are progressing well on the READ Act training. We have our next Professional
Development Day on October 16. This is a synchronous training session. Staff will need to have
Module 3 complete by the synchronous training session.

2. Thank you to Cheryl Pick for her years of service to Foley Public Schools. Cheryl and her staff have
put in countless hours making our food service program the best in Minnesota.

3. Congratulations to the following: Linda Corrigan, Amanda Wojciechowski, and Michele Gross who have
been named the 2024 Leadership in Educational Excellence Award (LEEA) Recipients. Each of our
recipients serves as examples of positive leadership and attitude toward the educational field. They
have a thorough understanding and knowledge of their subject matter and leadership in curriculum
development. They are positive role models for staff and students and are exemplary teachers. They
will be recognized on October 13 at the annual LEEA Banquet.

4. Conferences: As a reminder to our parents, conferences are fast approaching. I would encourage
parents to take advantage of this opportunity to meet with their child’s teacher. It is important for
parents to have conversations with staff about how their child is progressing as well as ways that they
can support their child’s learning. (Conferences are scheduled PreK-8 November 6 and 7 and October
14 and 15 in FHS)

Respectfully submitted,

Dr. Trish M. Perry, Superintendent
Foley Public Schools


